
Missions—Local 

Missions—International 

 

 Pastors/Staff/Family Care 

Around the Association 

MISSION TRIP TO CUBA... is 

planned for late February/ early March. 

Ron and Paulette will be leading a mar-

riage retreat for 80-100 Pastors and 

wives. Pastors Steve Lee, Terry Corder 

and Jeremy Ussery will be working with 

Cuban Pastors and churches.  

Missions—National 

BETTER HALVES...will meet 

Thursday, January 24, 6 pm, at 

the KBA Mission Center. Join us 

for a time of fun and inspiration 

KBA RADIO MINISTRY... takes place every week-

day morning around 7:30 am on 102.7 FM.  Each Pastor 

is asked to participate by sharing five 2-minute messages, 

about a half page when you read it.  Recording takes 

place each Thursday at 1 pm at the radio station in 

Lugoff, with the devotionals being heard the following 

week.  Contact Ron to set your recording date. 

MONTHLY OPPORTUNITY TO FEED THE 

HOMELESS. . . KBA churches are joining up with the 

Love Serve Give ministry and other churches in Camden 

to feed the homeless and needy. KBA has been given the 

fourth Sunday afternoon of every month to do this vital 

ministry. Here are the details: Your church will need to 

provide the meal for approximately 30 people arriving at 

Food for the Soul, Camden, around 4:00 pm , and serving 

around 4:30. You will need 8-10 people to help out. Ta-

bles will already be set up, but chairs will need to be put 

in place. Someone from your church will need to share a 

short devotional from Scripture.  Call the KBA Mission 

Center for more information. This is a great opportunity 

PASTORS CONFERENCE... will meet 

on Tuesday, January 22, 11 am , at the 

COUNSELING RESOURCES...  
 

Palmetto Counseling Associates—Dr Nic Natale, Columbia, SC, 

803-254-9767 
 

Celebrate Recovery—Jimmy Braddock, Christ-centered recovery 

program, Camden, SC, 803-369-4365 
 

CONCERNS FOR USE OF INFLATABLES... 
We've had some problems lately so please allow your 

KBA team to emphasize the following...  

...SAFETY - Be sure to have good adult supervisors who 

are focused on safety.   

...USE - Big kids don't need to be mixed with smaller kids 

on an inflatable.   

...CLEANLINESS - Clean them before you fold them 

and put on trailer. Another church will be using the inflat-

ables and should not be required to clean them until after 

they use them. If they are folded up wet, they will mildew 

and cause a terrible odor. If they are dirty and have grass 

all over them, cleaning is more difficult after they have 

been stored in the hot garage. 

...TRAILER USE - Do not use the trailer  if it has a 

mechanical issue (we recently incurred a $1,000+ repair!).  

...NOTIFY US - if an inflatable has a repair issue. 

Thank you for  “thinking 3%” of undesignated 

receipts for Associational mission  support. 

FROM TRACY BELL, 

CHILDREN’S BIBLE 

DRILL DIRECTOR...Are 

you interested in participating 

in Children's Bible Drill, or 

would you like more infor-

mation about it? I would like 

to have a meeting, but I need 

to be sure there is enough interest first before making 

plans. You may contact me by email or phone. 

Email- tracy.bell@kcsdschools.net 

Phone- 803-669-2393 

NATIONAL PARTNERSHIP... be prayerful as the churches 

of the KBA consider our next national partnership. Obviously, we 

are already connecting with Myrtle Beach in many ways. Please 

GOOD NEWS CLUB WORK-

SHOP... Good News Clubs are week-

ly Bible studies that are allowed to take 

place in elementary schools across the 

nation.  Half of the elementary schools 

in South Carolina have them, but none 

are taking place locally! Beginning 

next fall, the KBA has budgeted funds 

for the 2019-20 school year so that we 

can have a GNC in every elementary school at no cost 

to your church! Your church or KBA care team will 

need to provide 8-10 volunteers. KBA will provide all 

training, literature and funds. Since all of our elemen-

tary schools have at least two KBA churches connected 

to them as a care team, this should be very doable. 

Please begin praying about this as we seek to win the 

next generation to Christ! You can go to the website of 

Child Evangelism Fellowship and learn more. We will 

have an information and planning meeting on Tuesday 

evening, March 26, 6 pm, at the KBA Mission Center 

PRAYER MINISTRY... for our churches is being 

led by our KBA Prayer Team. We are planning four 

separate Prayer Bootcamps across the KBA region in 

2019. Does your church want to host one? If so, contact 

January Birthdays: 

09 June Knight, retired 

17 Katie Faz, River 

24 Bobby James, Oak Ridge 
 

January Wedding Anniversaries: 

01 Mike and Brenda Vinson, Flint Hill 

02 Todd and Pam Horton, Springvale 

03 Gene and Pat Stokes, Emmanuel 

05 Thomas and Myrtle Sullivan, Open 

Arms 

 

January Church Anniversaries: 

01 Eric Faz, River  

01 Bobby Wallace, Cedar Creek 

01 Everett Reconnu, Southside 

01 Keith Stott, Beaverdam 

01 Buster Morris, Malvern Hill 

02 Tracy Hinson, Harmony 

CAROLINA CUP OUTREACH... the door has 

been opened, again, for our churches to make Christ 

known at the nationally acclaimed Carolina Cup. Thank 

God, “College Town” is no longer taking place, as they 

seek to make it a much more family-friendly event. Pray 

for our Missions Committee as we seek God's guidance 

on how we can serve the community and make Christ 

1000 SLIP DISCS 

READY FOR SUM-

MER MISSIONS… 
500  have the message 

of “The Greatest Gift.” 

It starts with the words, 

“This flying disc is a 

special gift for you. But, 

there is another gift you 

can have that is a lot 

better…” The other 500 

carry “The Color Me” 

message. The children 

color the pictures while you explain what they mean. 

Incorporate Slip Discs into your summer missions plans. Contact 

the KBA to get a supply FREE for your mission trip. There is a ban-

Keith Allison  has been called as pas-

tor of Lucknow Church. He begins the 

first of the year. 

Missions—Local, continued 

LYNCH INTEREST MEETING… 

January 14 

6:30 pm 

KBA Mission Center 

THANK YOU… to the church-

es for providing  871 Christmas 

prisoner packets for the inmates, 

and to those who were able to 

help distribute the packets to the 

inmates. 

(Pictured is our team of volun-

teers checking and correcting 

mailto:tracy.bell@kcsdschools.net


Growing God’s Kingdom Associationally I Peter 2:6 

January 2019 MISSION CENTER STAFF 

 

Associational Missionary .Ron Underwood 

   E-mail ………. . . kba.dom@truvista.net 

 

Ministry Assistant. . . . . . . . . . . Kathy Hall 

   E-mail . . . . . . . . .. . . . . kba@truvista.net 

 

Telephone . . . . . . . . . . .  . .(803) 432-3028 

 

www.kershawbaptistassociation.com 

 

 

 To: 

KERSHAW BAPTIST ASSOCIATION 
14 East DeKalb Street 

Camden, South Carolina 29020 
 

NON-PROFIT 

ORGANIZATION 

P A I D 

Permit No. 32 

01—KBA Mission  Center closed New Year’s Day 

07—Monday Manna 

10—IMPACT Myrtle Beach Workshop 

14—Senior Adult Lynch Trip Interest Meeting 

15—Executive Committee 

22—Pastors Conference 

24—Better Halves 

FUN IN THE SON 

2019... Our workshop is 

Thursday, January 10, 6 pm, at 

the KBA Mission Center.  Rev. 

Todd Wood, Impact Ministries 

Myrtle Beach, will be here.  

We continue to be burdened for 

the many tourists who visit 

Myrtle Beach each year.  It is 

the second most visited tourist 

destination in the US with 17 

million tourists, only behind    

Disney.  I know many of us see   Myrtle Beach as fun in the sun... but, as I understand the Great 

Commission, it is a part of our "Jerusalem/ Judea," and we Christians who call South 

Carolina home are especially responsible for it before God. 

We already have FIVE churches getting ready to go this summer, along with Ron and       Pau-

lette Underwood. We will be leading campground Bible schools and witnessing on the beach 

with Frisbees, among other choices. All you need is a team of 6-10 adults and students!  Here is 

some more good news. We have a church there that is willing to house a team up to 20 people! 

It has Sunday School rooms where teams can sleep, a fellowship hall, a kitchen and one show-

er. We will work to get one of the state DR shower trailers on location, if we can get enough 

churches to join in!  Later in the Spring, KBA will be providing recommended curriculum as 

well as hosting a workshop of face painting. Please let Ron know of your interest as we seek to 
PASTOR AND WIFE VALENTINES BANQUET... is 

an outreach we'd like to do for our Pastors and their 

wives. It will take place on Friday, February 8, 6 pm, 

location to be announced.  Dr. Nic Natale, Christian 

counselor and former Pastor, will be sharing. 

Monday Manna 
 

   Know and Grow 

MONDAY MANNA... is a new ministry by 

your Associational Missionary to personally 

help you “polish” your leadership skills and take 

the church the Lord has entrusted you with to 

new heights! We will usually meet on the first 

Monday in January, March, May, September 

and November. Pastors and staff will meet at the 

KBA or another designated location, as an-

nounced, for a great steak lunch... then discuss 

some prepared questions. Sometimes, you may 

even receive a free book! You will need to re-

serve your spot so we can have enough food. In 

January, we will meet on Monday, January 7 at 

noon at the KBA Mission Center.  Discussion 

will center around the book, “The Character of 

Leadership,” by Dr. Jeff Iorg, President of  

Gateway Seminary. Fifteen copies will be avail-

able free of charge. Please call in your reserva-

The KBA Mission 

Center will be 

closed January      

1  for New    

Year’s Day. 

FACILITIES MANAGER POSITION 

(Full-time) - First Baptist Church Camden is ac-

cepting applications and resumes for the position of 

Facilities Manager. This is a fulltime position with 

excellent benefits. High School Diploma or GED is 

required. Also, the applicant must have relevant 

technical experience, supervisory experience and a 

high level of maturity. 

This position supervises the custodial staff, and the 

applicant will be the Facilities and Grounds 

Maintenance Technician. 

Applicant must have experience and/or working 

knowledge of mechanical, electrical, and HVAC 

systems. 

Applicant must pass a criminal background check. 

An application can be obtained by calling the 

church at 803-432-7635 or by visiting the church at 

1201 Broad St., Camden, SC. 

    

 

 

Thank you for your faithful support of the 

KBA in 2018. We look forward  to serving our 

Savior together in 2019. 

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MEETING...Tuesday, January 15, 7:00 p.m. 

KBA Mission Center.  Highlights will include the Good News Club, Carolina Cup    

Ministry, our partnerships with Myrtle Beach and Cuba (our Jerusalem, Judea, Samaria, and 

the ends of the earth).   
 

 “But you shall receive power when the Holy Spirit has come upon you; and you 

 shall be witnesses to Me in Jerusalem, and in all Judea and Samaria, and to the 

 end of the earth” (Acts 1:8).  
 


